
24th October 2021  :  Thirtieth Sunday Ordinary Time 
Mission Sunday 

Priests of the Parish 
Fr. Joseph Apust  

Mornington  041 9827384 
Email: office@morningtonchurch.com 

www.morningtonchurch.com 
Office Hours this week: Mon, Wed & Fri: 10am-2pm 

 
Fr. Denis McNelis  P.P.,  Laytown  041 9827258 

Mass Intentions  Commencing 23/24 October 2021 
Saturday  6.00pm: Peter Campbell - Anniversary.  Pat Boshell - Anniversary. 

Bob Dunne - Anniversary. 
Sunday 10.00am:  
Sunday 11.30am: Mary Hoey - 6th Anniversary. 
Monday  8.45am: Bank Holiday - No Mass. 
Tuesday  10.00am:  
Wednesday  8.45am:  
Thursday 10.00am:  
Friday  8.45am:  

Mass Intentions Next Weekend  30/31 October 2021 
Saturday  6.00pm: Frank O’Reilly - Months Memory Mass.  Veronica Boyle - 1st Anniv. 
Sunday 10.00am:  
Sunday 11.30am: Brigid O’Connor - 1st Anniversary. 

R.I.P.: Please pray for  Theresa McConnell, sister of Phyllis Long   and    
Gerry Cromwell, brother-in-law of Maura Cromwell   who died during the week. 

Offertory Collection - In line with public health advice, the collection baskets are  
no longer passed among the congregation during Masses.   
Please place your envelope & offertory collection donations into the supervised  
collection buckets at the church doors.  Thank you for your continued support. 

Adoration continues in the Church on Wednesdays from 9.15 to 10.15. 
Why not come along and spend some time with the Lord. 

All are Welcome.  Please note finish time 10.15am. 

Coming to Mass,   Please remember to:- 

 Keep socially distanced and to wear a mask to protect the spread of the virus.   

 Please use the hand sanitizers on entering the church. 

 Please approach the altar for Communion starting from the back seat. 

 Holy Communion must be received on the hand. 

 On leaving please take your masks and bulletins home with you.   

The removal of barriers allows parishioners to occupy each pew but we would suggest that 

the capacity of each pew be reduced to half.  

In the Colder Weather Autumn / Winter 

With the shift to living with Covid and generally opening up again, we continue, 

however, to keep our Church well ventilated with open doors and minimal  

central heating.  So for the colder days in Autumn and Winter please wrap up 

well and keep warm. 

Thanks to all our parishioners for their cooperation with arrangements.  Special thanks to 

our stewards and the parish staff for their work in keeping people and buildings safe.  

Please remember that those who feel unwell or have Covid-like symptoms should not attend 

ceremonies.  

Universal Synod: Last Sunday, Pope Francis called the Church across the world to  
embark on a synodal process.  “Synodal” comes from a Greek word meaning “walking 
together”.  Over the next two years, all Catholics across the world are invited to walk 
together in a process of “encounter, listening, and discernment”. 
Today, Bishop Deenihan invites all of us in the Diocese of Meath to embark on this  
journey together and to participate actively in this process so that we can discern  
together what it is that God is asking of the Church at this time. 
See www.catholicbishops.ie/synod to learn more about the synodal pathway for the 
Church in Ireland.  See www.synod.va to learn more about the worldwide synod. 

Dates for Your Diary:  November - Month of the Holy Souls:   

During the month of November we remember our dead.  Please write 

out your list of family members and friends who are deceased and bring 

them to mass with you or drop them in to the Presbytery on or before 

the 29th  October.   

The pink envelope & list of the dead page are in your envelope box and special enve-

lopes are also available as you enter the Church. 

A special Remembrance Mass will be held on Saturday 6th November at 6pm where 

we will remember parishioners whose funerals took place in Mornington Church during 

the past year.  We will also remember all the names on the List of the dead at this Mass 

and on the First Friday of each month at 8.45am Mass. 

Harvest Festival:   
Our Annual Harvest Festival will be celebrated at the 

three Masses, 6pm, 10am & 11.30am next weekend  
Saturday 30th & Sunday 31st October.  

The Mission Sunday Collection will take place at these three Masses. 

MISSION SUNDAY is Sunday 24th October.   
There is a special green envelope for the Missions in your box of church envelopes.   
Alternatively you can place your contribution in the Mission buckets available at 

the Harvest Festival Masses next weekend. 

http://www.catholicbishops.ie/synod
http://www.synod.va

